
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Tim Davis 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 

                          15th June 2005 
 
               0141 568 3820 
 
 
 
 
Dear Tim  
 
Modification Report on Modification Proposal 0017 "Amendments to the 
provisions governing 'failure to obtain readings" 
 
ScottishPower Energy Management Ltd (SPEML) welcomes the opportunity to 
comment on this modification report.  We would like to make the following 
comments: 
 
SPEML are in support of this Modification since we believe that it will give Shippers 
the opportunity to investigate any anomaly within the technical data held by the DN 
Owners prior to any further charges being applied.  This will afford Shippers the 
opportunity to investigate and resolve issues without incurring any additional cost. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Lorraine McGregor 
Commercial Analyst 
ScottishPower 
  
 
 
 
 


